
The Board of Directors of the MoCo Pride Center would like to offer our wholehearted endorsement for 

Bill 28-20, also known as the LGBTQ Bill of Rights.  We stand with Councilmembers Glass, Katz, Jawando, 

Hucker, Riemer, Albornoz, Friedson, Navarro, and Rice in supporting this much-needed piece of 

legislation.  This bill offers an excellent foundation for building the comprehensive legal and social 

protections so desperately needed by members of the LGTBQ community.  We look to our county 

council members to honor their commitment to the safety and well-being of all their constituents by 

voting in favor of Bill 28-20.  This is just the beginning of the work needed to achieve equity for all 

members of our community.  Thank you for your time and continued support of our community. 


